



3rd YEAR Sample Test Campus 2020

Exam Duration: 1 hour 15 minutes

PART I: READING

A. Read the passage and answer the questions.

It's a small world in Tiny Kitchen

How do you learn to cook? For some of us, cooking videos with famous chefs is the way to go. We enjoy watching them because it's easier to follow instructions when we can see what's happening. But now, a new cooking series is becoming very popular. *Tiny Kitchen* is a series of short videos. They show how to cook real meals in kitchens the same size as those in doll's houses. The idea comes from Japan and Kate Murdoch is one *Tiny Kitchen* chef with a lot of teen fans.



Kate first became famous when she made a video of some tiny cupcakes, but she has never trained as a chef. She and her brother work well together making the videos. Kate cooks the food and her brother films it. It all happens in the family kitchen.

The videos take a long time to make. It can take three hours to film a ninety-second clip. The *Vegetable Curry and Rice* video is only forty seconds long and has no words to it. If you watch it, you'll see the very small knives and spoons Kate uses. It's hard to believe that more than 240,000 people have shared the video.

So, why do teens love these tiny food videos? Firstly, they can get ideas from the videos. They're also short and most teens don't want to watch long videos. But Kate thinks teens just enjoy watching them. So, are tiny dishes the way of the future? Maybe, but if you eat them, you won't be very full!

1. Why are cooking videos popular?

2. Who is Kate Murdoch?

3. How does Kate's brother help her?

4. What is amazing about the Vegetable Curry and Rice video?

5. Why do young people enjoy watching tiny food videos?

For
examiner's
use only

1. ____/2

2. ____/2

	3. ____/2
	4. ____/2
	5. ____/2
Corrected by:	Total marks in this exercise: ____/10

PART II: LANGUAGE

B. Complete the following dialogue.



Josh interviews Kate Murdoch.

Josh: Hi, Kate. It's a pleasure to have you here on our TV programme.

Kate: The pleasure is mine.

Josh: Please, tell us more about your videos. When ¹ _____ ?

Kate: My first video? When I was 16.

Josh: I see. What ² _____ like?

Kate: It was a bit short but full of small colourful cookies.

Josh: What ³ _____ ?

Kate: They thought it was great! They loved it!

Josh: I know you work with your brother. Where ⁴ _____ ?

Kate: We make them in our kitchen.

Josh: And how many ⁵ _____ ?

Kate: Next year? We're going to make eight videos a month! Our fans are asking for more.

For examiner's use only	
1. ____/2	
2. ____/2	
3. ____/2	
4. ____/2	
5. ____/2	

Corrected by:	Total marks in this exercise: ____/10
---------------	---------------------------------------

C. Complete the text with the correct form and tense of the verbs in brackets. Use modals when necessary.

Jamie Oliver



Jamie Oliver is a famous TV chef. He was born in the UK. When he was a child, he used ¹(cook) _____ with his granny. Jamie's first job ²(be) _____ in an Italian restaurant in London. He then worked at The River Café. While he ³(work) _____ there, a TV company saw him. They ⁴(like) _____ Jamie and asked him to do a cooking show on TV. His TV show was very popular and he soon started ⁵(write) _____ cook books. You can find his cook books in many different languages. As well as writing books, Jamie has opened restaurants in the UK and in other countries. Since 2010, he ⁶(help) _____ improve the food in British schools. At the moment he ⁷(work) _____ on a special project to teach children how to cook. He ⁸(want) _____ children to eat healthier food and be interested in cooking. If Jamie's project is successful, many children ⁹(learn) _____ to cook at school. Jamie is one of the most successful chefs in the world. He's very hard-working but when he's not working, he enjoys ¹⁰(spend) _____ time with his family and friends.

For examiner's use only	
1.	/1
2.	/1
3.	/1
4.	/1
5.	/1
6.	/1
7.	/1
8.	/1
9.	/1
10.	/1

Corrected by:	Total marks in this exercise: _____/10
---------------	--

D. Choose the correct option to complete the exchanges below.

- 1- **A:** Why don't we go to a Chinese restaurant?
B: a- It's fantastic.
b- OK. That sounds great.
c- Yes, I hope so.
- 2- **A:** Remember to buy some milk!
B: a- Thanks for asking.
b- Sorry but I don't agree.
c- Relax. I won't forget.
- 3- **A:** Have a good time at the party!
B: a- I have.
b- I agree.
c- I will.
- 4- **A:** Would you like me to help you with the cooking?
B: a- I hope not.
b- That would be great!
c- Don't worry. I won't do it.

5- A: I hate vegetables. B: a- I agree with you. b- I'd rather not. c- Yes, that's true.	For examiner's use only
	1. ____/2
	2. ____/2
	3. ____/2
	4. ____/2
	5. ____/2
Corrected by:	Total marks in this exercise: ____/10

E. Fill in the blanks with words from the box. There are **THREE extra words** which you do not need to use.

AFTER	BECAUSE	CAN	IF	JUST
MUST	SOME	TOO	WELL	WHICH
WHO	WON'T	YET		

Eat with it ... then eat it!

We, human beings, have a bad habit which affects our planet. We use ¹ _____ much plastic. If you eat in a café or fast food restaurant, you'll usually use ² _____ plastic. Maybe you'll get a plastic spoon with your ice cream or a plastic cup for your orange juice. We eat and drink and then throw the plastic in the bin. The problem with all this plastic is that it stays on the planet for hundreds of years. Everyone knows this, but we continue buying fast food ³ _____ we love it and it saves us time.

So, ⁴ _____ you care about the world, but you like to eat fast food, you'll love this idea. How about a spoon that you can eat ⁵ _____ you use it? A company in India has ⁶ _____ found a good way to use less plastic. The company has made edible spoons. This means spoons ⁷ _____ you can eat.

These edible spoons are very strong. You can even use them with hot soup or coffee and they ⁸ _____ go soft. So, are the spoons sweet or salty? They ⁹ _____ be both. The company makes them in different flavours!

If the spoons work ¹⁰ _____, maybe we'll find ways to make plates and bowls you can eat too!

	For examiner's use only
	1. ____/1
	2. ____/1
	3. ____/1
	4. ____/1
	5. ____/1
	6. ____/1
	7. ____/1
	8. ____/1
	9. ____/1
	10. ____/1
Corrected by:	Total marks in this exercise: ____/10

